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Order

The NHTA filed a status report on July 10, 2018, in accordance with prior PELRB
Decision No. 2018-094, and advises that a related Personnel Appeals Board case has been
appealed to the Supreme Court. According to the NHTA, the oral argument before the Supreme
Court was took place on April 17, 2018 and the parties are awaiting the Supreme Court’s
decision. The NHTA proposes the filing of a further status report on or before September 10,
2018. Based on the NHTA’s status report, there will be no further action in the above referenced
matter at this time. The parties shall file a further status report on or before September 10, 2018
and shall promptly inform the PELRB of any resolution of this matter in the interim.

So ordered.
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